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10 June 2005

Jennifer Jessop, Chair

IEEE Winnipeg WIE Affinity Group
Manitoba Hydro

4-820 Taylor

PO Box 815 Stn Main

Winnipeg, MB, R3C 2P4

Canada

Dear |IEEE Winnipeg WIE Affinity Group:

On behalf of the IEEE Women in Engineering Committee (WIEC), | am pleased to
announce that the IEEE Winnipeg WIE Affinity Group has been selected the 2004 WIE
Affinity Group of the Year.

As this year's winner, your group will receive US$250 to help support future activities as
well as the enclosed certificate. We hope to share the stories of successful groups such
as yours with others in order to encourage more WIE members to become active in their
local area.

Congratulations on being selected as the first recipient of the WIE Affinity Group of the
Year Award and our best wishes for the continued success of your chapter. We look
forward to watching and supporting the continued success of WIE Winnipeg.

Staff will be contacting you regarding the disbursement of the funds.

Sincerely,

Marsy. €l Kt

Mary Ellen Randall
2005 WIEC Chair
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